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From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Australian Bureau of Statistics 2021 Census Topics [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
Date: Thursday, 28 June 2018 10:40:26 AM 
Attachments: 
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Dear Census submission team, 

Please find attached the 4 submissions from the Department of Health for the 2021 Census. 
Note that the below email with a cover letter from our Secretary, Glenys Beauchamp, indicating priority for the 
chronic disease topic has already been sent to David Kalisch. 

Regards, 

 | Assistant Director  | Preventive Policy Section 
Preventive Health Policy Branch | Population Health & Sport Division 
Department of Health - GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601 (MDP 707) 
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From: 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 June 2018 5:18 PM
To: 
Subject: Australian Bureau of Statistics 2021 Census Topics [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
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Good Afternoon, 

Please see attached letter from Ms Glenys Beauchamp, Secretary of the Department of Health. 
Please be advised the original letter will not be posted. 

Thank you 

Executive Assistant 
s22

Office of the Secretary 
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Department of Health 
Mail: MDP 84, GPO Box 9848 Canberra ACT 2601 
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